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A regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners at Police Headquarters, 33 Laurel Street, Branford, Connecticut is
scheduled on Monday, March 8, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. via ZOOM

Below is the link and call in information for the Police Commissioners meeting beginning at 5:30 p.m.

To join Zoom meeting please click on the following URL and then enter the highlighted when asked;

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://us02web.zoom.us/|/8 1084448 1102pwd=Ym[tV2FZSzBjc1FIcDdVSU81U1pmUT09

Meeting ID: 810 8444 8110
Passcode: 749195
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AGENDA
Call to Order

Approval of Minutes:
a. Regular meeting Tuesday, February 16. 2021

Report of the Chief
a. CompStat Report
b. Forfeiture Report
c. Injury Report
d. Letters —none

Traffic Committee:

New Business

a. Request for a sign at entrance of driveway at 59 Montowese Street to inform public not to block driveway when
parking.

b. Request for Signage for Dead End and/or No Outlet resulting in additional, unnecessary traffic unknowingly driving
onto Montowese Street and realizing both Montowese Street (Train Tracks) and Old Pine Orchard Road (Branford
River) are both dead ends and no outlet roads.

¢.  Request for Signage for No Parking within 20 Feet of an Intersection. The specific is in the middle of the
intersection where the telephone pole is next to the beginning of Montowese Street.

d. Request for Signage for No Parking within 30 Feet of a stop sign. This stop sign is on the corner of Montowese
Street and Pine Orchard Road.

e. Request for new/movement of (One Way/Do Not Enter Sign) entrance of Bungalow Drive

f.  Request for (removable speed bump) Clark Ave (Beach Arca)

Old Business
a. Request for Slow Children at play sign on Alps Rd and Westwood Rd (Pardee Park).

Report of the Chair:

Citizens’ Comments:

Jill Marcus-Chair



